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From: Stacey Porello <stacey@caffebravo.com>

Date: May 1, 2025 at 2:11:14 PM EDT

To: annamfesta@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Orange Street Project in East Rock

Hi Alder Festa,

Hope this email finds you well! I'm writing to express my strong support for the proposed
Orange Street project in the East Rock neighborhood.

As a partner of Caffe Bravo, which has proudly served our community for over 30 years, I've seen
firsthand how thoughtful development can positively impact the vitality, safety, and overall
character of the area. | believe this project would be a welcome improvement that aligns with the
values and long-term needs of our neighborhood—bringing more activity, foot traffic, and
vibrancy to the local business environment.

We've always taken pride in being part of this community, and we're excited to see proposals that
aim to strengthen it further.

Thank you for your leadership and for considering the voices of local business owners. Please feel
free to contact me if you'd like to discuss this further.

Warm regards

Stacey Porrello
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